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Graduation Celebration! 
We will have our Preschool graduation celebration at the 

end of the summer!  The majority of our graduates are 
sticking around for the summer program and we thought it 
would be best do have the ceremony just before they head 
of to kindergarten!  Keep an eye out, it will most likely be 
held the week of August 13th at The Gathering Center in 

Carbondale.  Stay posted for an exact date! 

 

Summer is almost here! 
Our summer program will begin 
on Monday, June 11th.  We have 
wonderful activities planned for 
the kids!  Pick up your paperwork 

the week of May 28th and find 
out everything you need to know 
to help make our field trips fun 

and successful!  If you wanting to 
change, add, or drop days please 

let me know ASAP as our  
classes are full! 

 

Here’s What’s Happening! 
May 7 – Happy Birthday Beth! 

May 10 – Happy Birthday Nora! 

May 11 – Muffins with Mom, 7:30 – 9:30 

May 13 – Happy Mother’s Day 

May 14 – Darla, Happy 11 Year 

                           Anniversary with Blue Lake!  

May 17 – Judy, Happy 7 Year  

                          Anniversary with Blue Lake! 

May 18 – Public School Closed 

May 19 – Happy Birthday Savanna! 

May 28 – CLOSED for Memorial Day 

May 29 – Pick Up Summer Information 

June 11– Summer Program Starts! 
 

 

 

 

Tee-Ball at Blue Lake! 
Becky Wagner with Carbondale Rec Center are offering 
an introductory tee-ball program right here at Blue Lake.  

The program will be on Thursday mornings, May 3rd 
through May 24th.   

 

To the world 
you are a 

mother, but 
to your 

family you 
are the 
world. 

 

Mark Your Calendars! 
We will be CLOSED on Monday, 

May 28th for Memorial Day!  Have 
a safe and happy holiday! 

 
 

Muffins with Mom! 
Join us on Friday, May 11th for breakfast!  We will 

have fruit, oatmeal, coffee, juice, and of course a 

variety of muffins!  Come a little early and 

enjoy breakfast with your child.  Dads  

invited too!  Breakfast available 7:30 – 9:30. 

We are Here to Help You Keep Your Kids Safe! 
Keeping your child safe even when they are not at 
school is important to us!  Here is what we will do to help 
keep your kids safe while in the car… 

 We are working with the Eagle County Sheriff 
and Basalt Police Dept. to set up car seat safety 
checks during pick up time.  Stay posted on 
upcoming dates! 

 If we notice your child is not properly buckled 
coming to school or leaving we will say 
something to you!  If after we say something to 
you and there is still a concern, we will call the 
police and notify them.   

 Each class will be working with the kids to 
practice buckling up!  Our hope is that this will 
help your child understand the importance of 
always being buckled! 

 See attached sheet for more information on 
appropriate car seats for your child!   

Size matter most: 
Car seat systems are developed to protect children 
based on their size, not their age. Match your child’s 
weight and height to determine the appropriate seat 
restraint such as a rear-facing infant seat, a forward 
facing seat with a harness, a booster seat, or a seat belt. 
Don’t let others make you feel pressured into a new 
system that could compromise your child’s safety.  
Click It or Ticket: 
Under Colorado’s Child Passenger Safety law, infants 
and children must be properly buckled up when riding in 
motor vehicles. A driver can be ticketed and fined for 
each unrestrained or improperly restrained child in the 
vehicle.  


